




 

 

 

 

 

Dears\ TP-Link 

 

After Greetings, 

 

I have a pleasure to express my sincere thanks and appreciation wishing you 

a good health and continued success. 

 

The Faculty of Specific Education is giving thanks to your 

esteemed company for your technical support to our faculty in 

providing and covering the internet in the faculty as a technical 

preparation of our electronic tests contribution from you to 

improve the educational process. 

And the faculty is highly appreciating your efforts in that. 

 

With our warmest regards and respect, 

 

 

 

Acting Dean of the College & Vice Dean 

for Education and Student Affairs 
Dr. Mohamed Zedan Abdelhameed 
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